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Date: 22nd May 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer/ Driver 
 
Could you please stop parking on the zig zags and the roundabout? There are spaces in 
the car park and if there are no spaces left then you could park on the street and walk. If 
things don’t change, someone will get hurt! We don’t want people only to start listening after 
someone gets hurt. We want you to listen NOW!  
 
We are very sad about the parking situation right now. Please make us happy again by 
parking safely and sensibly, staying out of the drop off zone, bus bay and away from the 
roundabout. 
 
Thank you! 
Primary 4KM 
 
 
S Murphy 
 
Head Teacher 
 


